
 
14.10.19 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

We will be holding meetings for parents during the week beginning the 11th November. 
Please refer to the timetable below that shows the dates and timings of the available 
meetings.  From Monday 14th October @ 9.00 am, you will have the opportunity to sign up 
for a time slot using the Parentmail App.  
Please note that for organisational reasons; 

 We are not able to offer any morning meetings. 

 After School Club children (3.30 – 4.30) can be collected from the garden room during 
the days of these meetings. 

 

Monday 11th November 

Staff First app Last app 

Mrs Pike 3.40 pm 5.50 pm 
Mrs Clarke 3.40 pm 5.50 pm 

Mrs Evans 3.40 pm 5.50 pm 

Tuesday 12th November 

Mrs Pike 3.40 pm 4.30 pm 

Mrs Clarke 3.40 pm  4.30 pm 

Mrs Evans  3.40 pm  4.30 pm 

Wednesday 13th November 

Mrs Irlam 3.40 pm 5.50 pm  

Miss Farndell 3.40 pm 5.50 pm 

Miss Taylor  3.40 pm 5.50 pm 

Thursday 14th November 

Mrs Irlam 3.40 pm 4.30 pm 

Miss Farndell 3.40 pm  4.30 pm 

Miss Taylor 3.40 pm  4.30 pm 
 
If, for any reason, you are unable to attend at the times available, please speak to a member 
of staff who will try to organise an alternative date for you. 
 
We look forward to having the opportunity to meet with you and share your child’s 
achievements so far at Freshfield Nursery School. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 

 
Jenny Martin (Headteacher) 


